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April 23, 2023 
 
East and West Gate Security Staff 
Hot Springs Village, AR 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
On Sunday April 23 at 3 pm, the Hot Springs / Hot Springs Village Symphony Guild is holding its 
Annual Membership Meeting and hosting the Arkansas Symphony Youth Orchestras for a 
concert at Woodlands Auditorium.  
 
The ASO Youth Orchestras are made up of young musicians from across the state.  On the 
date of this concert, these young musicians, their family members, and members of the 
Arkansas Symphony staff will need access to the Woodlands Auditorium to set-up, rehearse 
and perform. 
 
In addition, Symphony Guild members and their guests living outside Hot Springs Village will 
need access to the Woodlands Auditorium to attend the meeting and performance. 
 
We did not issue tickets for this free concert so please allow anyone with a copy of this letter 
entry into Hot Springs Village on the afternoon of April 23. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Donna Toney 

 

Donna Toney, President, Hot Springs/ Hot Springs Village Symphony Guild
 


